
 
 

Join In For A “Journey Down Under”!!! 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am excited to offer your child a phenomenal international travel opportunity in August of 2018!! This 

amazing opportunity will explore beautiful states “down under” in Australia & New Zealand. 

 

As our world becomes increasingly interconnected, it is critical for young adults to become more culturally 

aware, explore new ideas and grow their potential. I believe that when they experience historical and 

cultural marvels outside of a classroom, as well as interact with different cultures, they develop new and 

valuable perspectives of the world. (Experiences such as these are also extremely valued by colleges.)  

 

Travelling is my passion and my goal is to extend the life-changing benefits of international travel to 

students in our community. Last summer I lead an extremely successful trip to Europe and this summer I 

am leading another awesome trip to Europe! Next summer’s trip, open to students currently in grades 

8-11, is a continuation of steps towards my goal.  

 

Because of the tremendous response in previous years, I will be hosting two sessions of informational 

meetings through the course of one evening. You and your child are invited to attend one of these 

sessions on Monday, February 27
th

 at Leone’s Pizzeria (19 South Park Street) in Montclair. This 

meeting will provide more details about this phenomenal opportunity and answer questions you may 

have, with enrollment beginning at the end of the meeting. 

 

To ensure I can accommodate everyone in our meeting space, please RSVP by email to me at 

ms.kunkel@yahoo.com by Friday, February 24
th
. In the subject line put Australia along with your desired 

meeting time of 6:30 or 7:45. In the email itself, please indicate how many people will be in attendance. 

Each meeting will have a maximum number of 85 spots available to interested participants. If more than 

the allotted number of interested participants exceeds these numbers, a wait list will be started.   

 

This trip is hosted by EF Tours and is not affiliated with the Verona Public Schools. Please communicate 

with me through my personal email address in regards to this trip: ms.kunkel@yahoo.com.  

 

I hope that you and your child will be able to join me at the upcoming meeting to learn more about this 

incredible opportunity!! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ms. Kunkel (a.k.a.—Your extremely enthusiastic group leader!!!) 

ms.kunkel@yahoo.com  
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